
From: Schacht, Steven -FS
To: Robertson, Robert N -FS; Davidson, Crosby T -FS
Subject: FW: Road 326 and Road 352
Date: Friday, June 10, 2016 8:31:11 AM

FYI.  Again?

Steve Schacht
District Ranger
Forest Service
Shoshone National Forest, Washakie Ranger District
p: 307-335-2171
c: 307-250-7680
f: 307-332-0264
sschacht@fs fed.us
333 E. Main Street
Lander, WY 82520
www.fs fed.us

Caring for the land and serving people

-----Original Message-----
From: Jonathan Siegrist 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 6:27 AM
To: Salzmann, Kristie L -FS <klsalzmann@fs.fed.us>
Cc: Hawkins, Justin -FS <jhawkins@fs fed.us>; Schacht, Steven -FS <sschacht@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Road 326 and Road 352

Hello there!
My name is Jonathan Siegrist, I am a professional, full-time rock climber. I spend the year traveling the world for
rock climbing (currently in the Swiss Alps for the summer) and I have spent many many summers residing in
Lander, Wy and climbing around County Ten. I think of Wyoming as a second home.

I feel strongly that the climbing accessed via Roads 326 and 352 is of international quality and I really hope that the
USFS would consider prioritizing these roads as a point of access for not only us climbers but also for hunters,
fishermen, hikers and more. The roads are especially important during the best months of the year for recreation -
spring and fall months.

These roads help us safely access some of the best climbing in the country, in an unbeatable landscape. Thank you
for your consideration and I really look forward to getting back out there!

Cheers, Jonathan




